
 

 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 

3930 North First Street, San Jose, California 95134 
 
 

  

 

 
Declaration letter 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Ddeclaration letter for label requirement 
 
Date: 2023-08-29  
   
FCC ID: JNZA00186 
 
 
The label is permanently affixed on the ear pads. Because the headset will not be 
installed the ear-cap when be sold, the users can see the FCC ID when they are putting 
on the ear-caps of ear pads. The ear-caps can be opened without any special tools. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 
Paul Zahra / Senior manager, Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-510-713-5436 
E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 
 


